
TPH  offering  digital
recording workshop
A Digital Workflow Certification Workshop is being hosted by
Tahoe Production House on Dec. 6.

The six-hour workshop will provide participants with knowledge
and experience in using the S.two digital recording equipment.
The  workshop  will  include  expert  instruction,  setup
information,  troubleshooting  and  hands  on  experience  for
uncompressed  recording.  The  workshop  is  for  individuals
breaking into the digital workflow industry and those who want
to sharpen their skills.

Stephen Roach, a long-time industry professional, co-founder
and vice president at S.two, will lead the class.

The workshop is from 9am-4:30pm at Tahoe Production House,
2291 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

The $10 fee includes lunch.

Workshop  space  is  limited.  To  register,  email
Nicole@DCRlimited.com or Brandi@TahoeProductionHouse.com.
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